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Learning

Thanks must go to the brave people who made dragons over the weekend. It has created a
great enthusiasm for building dragons in school. We have learnt some good techniques for
joining shapes together.

Our model making has also helped us to link our language of shapes and sizes. We will continue
with this next week so please send more tubes, egg boxes and boxes smaller than cereal size.
At home you can help by using the 3D shape words of cylinder, cuboid, cube and describing
words such as spikey, curved, straight etc.

In our outside learning area we are still keen to role play traditional stories. It must be said that
I am so impressed with their story telling. We have pigs in a building yard, goats building
bridges and, of course, bears making beds.

Inside our castle has become more traditional and we are plannning banquets and knight’s
quests to find dragons. This is a little tweak to our original project plan but fits in well with our
trip to Berkley Castle.

As a final outcome for this we would like you to come along for a dragon hunt in the school
grounds on 15t April 2019.

Our next journal share will be on 25.3.2019 at 3pm so that the children can share their
learning with you before parents evening.

Please take a look at the green books as phonic skills have been updated in line with phonic
screening this week. Many thanks,

Sally Windmill



